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SHANNON HALFWAY 
THROUGH SENIOR 
YEAR AT PLANO WEST 
SENIOR HIGH  
Shannon, 17, is on the Plano West 
Royales Drill Team again this year.  
Besides her favorite activity 
XXXXX (hanging out with her friends), Shannon has 

been working at a part-time job at a 
restaurant (first at Cozymel’s, now at Tin 
Star).  Shannon’s pretty smile was enhanced 
this year -- she had her braces taken off in 
the spring. 
Shannon is looking forward to graduating in 
May and plans to attend Baylor University.  

Nathan, eighth grade, earned his black 
belt in Tae Kwon Do in the spring.  
He plays trumpet in the Symphonic 
band at Frankford Middle School.  He 
also plays on the Tennis team there.  
He still likes to go play chess on 
Friday nights at the Dallas Chess 
Club. 
Nathan is involved at church, playing 
in the youth orchestra and singing in 
the youth choir.  He also has been 
taking guitar lessons in the School of 
the Arts at church. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE ADAMS PLAN 
ANOTHER MOVE 
Bobby’s company was in a merger 
this past year.  Bobby has accepted a 
position with the merged company 
(Cingular Wireless) which will mean 
a move to Atlanta, GA after school 
is out.  We’ll let you know our new 
address when we make the move.  
Your prayers for us as our family 
makes the necessary adjustments 
will be appreciated. 

The Adams took a summer vacation to Breckenridge CO this year.  They enjoyed lots of 
activities there, including biking, horseback riding, and white water rafting. 
This year, Bobby and Kim are both singing in the Parkway Hills Baptist Church choir.  
Bobby even sang and danced (sort of) with an ensemble in the Christmas program.   
Kim plays in the handbell choir and works with the church youth orchestra.  She also 
volunteers at the Frankford M.S. Library and the Plano West Office.  She is still co-
chairing the photography committee for the Plano West Royales Booster Club. 

FOURTEEN  YEAR  OLD   NATHAN   KICKS,   BLASTS,    LOBS, 
CASTLES,   SINGS,   PICKS 

Our E-mail: badams@swbell.net 
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